
From: Louisiana Department of Insurance [mailto:noreply@ldi.state.la.us]  

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 3:14 PM 

 

Subject: Louisiana Department of Insurance Bulletin # 2011-02 - Title Insurance Solicitation 

 
On November 30, 2011 the Louisiana Department of Insurance issued Bulletin No. 2011-02 
regarding title insurance solicitation. You may view a copy of the Bulletin at the link below. 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Any questions regarding this Bulletin should be directed to the Louisiana Department of 
Insurance Office of Licensing & Compliance at 225-219-5941. 
 
http://www.ldi.state.la.us/docs/CommissionersOffice/legal/Bulletins/Bul2011-
02_Cur_TitleInsuranceSolici.pdf  
 


